DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY
WILMINGTON DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS
69 DARLINGTON AVE
WILMINGTON, NORTH CAROLINA 28403-1343

REPLY TO
ATTENTION OF:

13 October 2015

SUBJECT:  Public Workshop for the Remedial Investigation - Formerly Used Defense Site
Conway Bombing and Gunnery Range, Horry County, South Carolina

Governor Nikki Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, SC 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

On behalf of U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE), I invite you to attend a public
workshop about the former Conway Bombing and Gunnery Range, located near Myrtle Beach,
South Carolina. We will provide information about the former Conway Bombing and Gunnery
Range and discuss historical and investigations currently being conducted at the range and within
the area. The workshop will be held at:

Carolina Forest Elementary School
285 Carolina Forest Blvd

Myrtle Beach, SC 29579
Thursday, November 5, 2015
Time: 6:30 — 8:30 p.m.

This Formerly Used Defense Site (FUDS) has been identified as having used and/or stored
military munitions. Information regarding the FUDS program, the history of the former Conway
Bombing and Gunnery Range, the right-of-entry request process, and the activities currently being
conducted as part of the current remedial investigation and feasibility study project will be
presented at the workshop. Information regarding the FUDS program, the history of the former
Conway Bombing

We appreciate your attendance at the public workshop, if convenient. Please contact me at
the address above or (910) 251-4702 if you have any questions regarding the scope of work to be
performed.

Sincerely,

oped

Raymond Livermore
Formerly Used Defense Site Project Manager






